Registered Avoidance Schemes 
From 18 March 2004, promoters who devise and market certain tax schemes and arrangements are required to disclose all new schemes to HMRC.  A later date of 23 April 2004 applies to overseas promoters and schemes developed ‘in house’.

The schemes are registered by HMRC and given an 8-digit reference number.  Companies using such schemes are required to notify us on their return form, providing

· The reference number of the scheme

· The AP in which it obtains or expects to obtain a tax advantage in relation to or by virtue of the arrangement







